
Murat TOPCU
Acting Director General

21 Oct 2022Ref : E-68754916-724.01.02-41479

Subject : Moscow-Antalya flights

Ms. Svetlana A. PETROVA
Director, Department of State Policy in Civil Aviation

Russian Federation

Reference : Your letter dated 09022022.

Dear Ms. PETROVA,

Turkish Directorate General of Civil Aviation presents its compliments to Department of State
Policy in Civil Aviation, Ministry of Transport of the Russian Federation.

With your referenced letter, it was suggested to prolong the agreement on increase the number
of designated air carriers on the route Moscow-Antalya v.v. to five (5) air carriers for each
Side, with the limitation of seven (7) frequencies per week assigned to the fifth designated air
carrier of each Side for two (2) consecutive IATA Seasons starting from IATA Summer
2022. I would like to inform that Turkish Directorate General of Civil Aviation accepts your
proposal and with receipt of this letter mentioned arrangement shall come into force
immediately.

I avail myself of this opportunity to extend my appreciation for your kind support and
constructive co-operation hitherto.

Yours sincerely,

REPUBLIC OF TÜRKİYE
MINISTRY OF TRANSPORT AND INFRASTRUCTURE

Directorate General of Civil Aviation
Department of Air Transport

Gazi Mustafa Kemal Bulvarı No:128/A 06570 Maltepe / ANKARA
Phone: +90 (312) 203 60 00, Fax: +90 312 212 46 84
                                         
                                 

Contact Person:Ali DOĞAN
Aviation Expert

Verification Code: 8DC949BE-9B19-432C-B3EC-1774A178676CVerification Adress: https://www.turkiye.gov.tr/shgm-ebys
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